
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rita Doohen   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 5:20 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Sioux Falls. Xcel rate increase 
 
Please do not allow Xcel to increase rates in 2023 without explanation to its customers. 
 
Rita Doohen 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57108 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you . 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




